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Wye Marsh Wildlife Centre 
 

Nominated - Favourite Outdoor Tourist Attraction  

Nominated - Favourite Local Event: Sweetwater Harvest Festival  

Nominated - Favourite Day Trip Destination 

Nominated - Favourite Family Activities 

Nominated - Favourite Non-Profit/ Foundations 

Nominated - Favourite Summer Camps 

CAST YOUR 
VOTES! 
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To Whom it May Concern 
  
Re: Seeking Input and Advice on the proposed Wye Marsh National Wildlife Area Management Plan 
  
Environment and Climate Change Canada, Canadian Wildlife Service is updating management plans for its 
National Wildlife Areas (NWAs). These management plans provide the framework for management and 
permitting decisions on NWAs. Management of each NWA is required in order to maintain the ecological 
integrity of the protected area and maintain the attributes for which the area was designated and is protected 
under the Canada Wildlife Act. 
  
Recently, Environment and Climate Change Canada, Canadian Wildlife Service – Ontario drafted the 
Management Plan for the Wye Marsh National Wildlife Area. The NWA is 47 ha that includes areas of upland 
mixed forest, old field meadow, and small areas of marsh and swamp. The NWA is part of the larger Wye Marsh 
System that includes the Wye Marsh Provincial Wildlife Area. Priority management actions include maintaining 
the ecological integrity of the Wye Marsh NWA and broader Wye Marsh Wetland Complex while providing 
interpretive opportunities to Canadians. 
  
The plan can be reviewed here in English: https://www.canada.ca/en/environment-climate-change/services/
national-wildlife-areas/locations/wye-marsh/management-plan.html#toc16.html and here in French https://
www.canada.ca/fr/environnement-changement-climatique/services/reserves-nationales-faune/existantes/
marais-wye/plan-gestion.html We invite you to provide us with any comments, concerns, or suggestions 
by sending them directly to ec.ap-consultations-pa.ec@canada.ca during the 60-day public comment period. Or 
send by mail to the address at this link during the comment period.  Following the public comment period, we 
will finalize the document based on a review of all input received and post the management plan on the NWA 
website. Once finalized, the document may be amended if significant new information is brought forward. 
Thank you for taking the time to provide your feedback.  

Sincerely, 
Graham Bryan 
Manager, Protected Areas, Canadian Wildlife Service 
Environment and Climate Change Canada / Government of Canada 
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